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Sanford Rudnick

From: Adaire Klein [aklein@wiesenthal.net]
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2010 10:13 AM
To: Sanford Rudnick

Subject: Re: THE PEACE TREEMEMO.doc

Sandy, we look forward to receiving your book and thank you in advane for your donation.
Sincerely, Adaire.

At 12:58 PM 2/1/2010 -0500, you wrote:

Adaire: Attached is a memo concerning a book | would like to donate to your library called
the Peace Tree. You will receive the book by fedex and the memo with the book has some
spelling errors which my secretary did not correct. Thank you. Sandy Rudnick Labor

Attorney



